
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Jeff Gossett (jeffgossett@scsenate.gov) <jeffgossett@scsenate.gov>

Date: 6/18/2015 1:37:32 PM
Subject: FW: 5 magistrates sent to Senate

Jeff,
Please reference below. Please let me know if you need anything. 
Thank you,
Katherine

From: Philpott, Katie
Subject: 5 magistrates sent to Senate

FYI: 5 magistrate packets were delivered to the Senate clerk's office this morning around 10:30. Of these five, three 
were Georgetown reappointments, one was a Chester appointment, and one was a Calhoun reappointment.

At this point, we only have one Magistrate packet remaining in our office: Nancy C. Atkins - a reappointment for 
Spartanburg. A background letter was sent to the Delegation on April 1, 2015 (copies were hand delivered to Senators 
Bright, Corbin, Martin, Peeler, and Reese). We have not received a response.

Thanks,

Katie R. Philpott
Director of Boards and Commissions
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29201
803.734.5086 (office)
803.201.3423 (cell)
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